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26 March 2014 WO282-0 1 

re: Further Application Information relatilip to a Waste Licence Application in respect 
of Glanpower Limited at Derryclure Energy Centre, Derryclure, Tullainore, CO 
Offaly. 

Dear Mr McEvoy 

I refer to your application for a waste licence, reference number W0282-01, in respect 
of the above referenced facility. The Agency sent you the attached letter on 22 
October 2014. 'Please disregard this letter as the incorrect coinpliance date of 1 1  July 
20 13 was stated in this letter. 

I ani to advise you that the Agency considers that the infoilnation received by PM 
Group dated 14 November 2013 now puts the application into compliance with the 
requirements of the regulations as and from 18 November 2013 (i.e. date of receipt of 
this letter). 

Yours sincerely 

Eve O'Sullivan 
P ro gramme 0 ffi cer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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re: Acknowledgement of Waste Licence Application in respect of Glanpower Limited 
at Glanpower Limited, Derryclure Energy Centre, Derryclure, Tullamore. 

Dear Mr McEvoy 

I refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence which was received by 
the Agency on 22 June 2012 (and to other information in respect of the application 
received by the.Agency on 1 1  July 201 3). The application documentation now complies 
with the requirements of Article 12 and Article 13(1) of the Waste Management 
(Licensing) Regulations as and from 1 1  July 2013. 

All the application documentation is available to view on the Agency’s website at 
www.epa.ie. 

I am to advise you that any person may make a submission to the Agency, in writing, in 
respect of the application. The Agency will have regard to any submission made in 
accordance with the Regulations and will write, i n  due course, to each person who 
makes such a submission, to advise thetn of the Agency’s proposed decision on the 
application. 

Any person may make such a submission, in writing, to the Agency, d u h g  office 
hours, to Environmental Licensing Programme, Ofice of Climale, Licensing & 
Resource Use, Adivinistt-alioii, Environmenlal Proleclion Agency, Headquarters, P.O. 
Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estale, County Wexford. 

Yours sincerely 
n 

Eve O’Sullivan 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


